

FRANKLE FAMILIE

September



family Meeting

Family meetings are a crucial part of the classroom community. Each morning, students and teachers gather on the carpet to greet each other, share good things, and play an interactive game.

This time of day is incredibly important. It helps students gain social skills, meet new people, and learn how to work together to create a meaningful and productive classroom environment.

Each game that we played in Fraser this week helped students work together by overcoming challenges, regulating emotions such as disappointment, and learning boundaries when working in each other's spaces. All of these elements improve our classroom learning space. Through Family Meeting, students feel confident, comfortable, and cared for through their learning.

Upcoming Events

9/8- CSA District Parent Council

9/11- Charyl's Birthday!

9/17- Picture Day

9/21- Color Run at Settler's Park

9/26- Rollerama

9/29- MAP Testing Begins



Classicom Needs

REFER TO THE CLASSROOM WISHLISTFOR ANY NEEDS WE MAY HAVEL WE WILL KEEP IT UPDATED AS BEST AS POSSIBLE



FIRST DAY DEAR

WHAT WE'RE LEARNING

READING: STUDENTS WILL BE WORKING ON HABITS OF A GOOD READER, INFERENCES, AND CHARACTER TRAITS. MATH: STUDENTS ARE WORKING ON MULTIPLICATION, LINES, ANGLES, AND MULTI DIGIT ADDITION AND SUBTRACTION

WRITING: STUDENTS WILL BE WRITING PERSONAL NARRATIVES AND WORKING THROUGH THE WRITING PROCESS

SCIENCE: STUDENTS WILL BE LEARNING ABOUT CLIMATE AND WEATHER.



Bevelopmental Approach

CSA's founding philosophy, the
Developmental Approach, honors the diverse
developmental journeys of children by
acknowledging and addressing the fact that
children, while hitting the same
developmental milestones, develop at
different rates. Meeting children where they
are at and honoring the timing of their
growth ensures that needs are effectively
met. This method is comprehensive and
collaborative! Through the team-teaching
model, we are able to meet needs
holistically - not just in one academic area,
and not just in academics.

Character Conner

In this section of our newsletter, we will share information regarding our character education program including character traits, social protocols, and related concepts like manners. As we start this new school year, we spend a lot of time talking to students about not only our classroom expectations as teachers, but also our students' expectations for the year. By creating clear expectations with students, we hope to create an environment where students feel ownership over their classroom procedures while still maintaining a safe and nurturing place for our students to learn and grow. Next week, we will continue to talk about procedures while also introducing our Smart Character Choices.

Parent Partnership

Please be sure to continue to send students to school with peanut and tree nut free food!!

This is incredibly important this year.

Reminder that there is absolutely no smart watches or phones aloud in school. All communication must go through the office or through teachers. We appreciate the understanding and partnership with us.

Coming

Have a great September!

As always, please reach out with any questions or concerns. ajohnson@csaschool.org + mmcclean@csaschool.org